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I object to the above planning application on two counts.

1. Thave lived in Loxwood for nearly 40 years and have always enjoyed walking in the woodland. The peace
and tranquility, the fauna and flora, rare butterflies, spectacular bluebell woods, rare orchids and the ancient
trees. Always liked to see horses on the bridleways and other like minded walkers. This will be destroyed as
soon as HGV trucks move in and also the distance noise will be heard all too easily in parts of Loxwood.

2. The road from Loxwood, Station Road, to Bucks Green is no more than a country lane with several bends
and quite narrow in places. It is already a much more dangerous road than it was as it carries more traffic than
it did. It is certainly not suitable for HGV trucks and already gets dangerous potholes which we have to avoid
until they are dealt with. If lorries come to Loxwood I would like to point out the school in Nicholsfield. How
dangerous for children being dropped off and picked up - it is difficult for the ordinary motorist to get up and
down Station Road at this time. Plus a health centre in Farm Close which generates traffic. Where are the
suitable routes for these HGV trucks to take. The answer is none, the A281 is congested as it is and getting
worse all the time.





